
er 7, 1915.

Dear Chief,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of

your letter of the 1st instant, in regard to the

disposition of boxwood from your reserve, and in

reply to say that the local Indian agent was ulred

on the 2nd instant, to arrange this matter with the

Cleveland firm.

I may say that the action by the Department

was delayed owing to the fact that it could not be

taken until authority had been given by His Royal

Highness in Council to the exporting of the timber.

wur obedient Servant,

F.D.W. Leau

Assistant Deputy & Secretary.

Chief; Garden River, Ont.

verschieden und auf folgende J.
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